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Dear Mr. Russel 

PTease excuse my late reply to your letter datet April 13, 1983 to which 
English translations of the Swiss Nuclear Rules and Regulations were attached.  

Many thanks for the letter and for the documents as well from NOK side as from 
Mr. Naegelin and his engineers.  

Concerning our concept 82 document I had indeed some problems to find out 
whether that can be transmitted to others. One problem is, that in particular 
the figures contain information-of two reactor suppliers who compete not only 
for our NANO-project. Recently we were already accused by one of them for 
breaching a propriority information clause. The discussion referred parti
cularl to the jet pump design for recirculation. v SW p a-6 

Principally we have no objection to transfer on english translation of our 
NANO-concept 82 document to SCEC but then a E 
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Can you be so kind and send us an english translation of our NANO-concept 
82 too? 

A few days ago I read an article in Nuclear Europe which is certainly not 
sensational, but which may be of some interest to you. Please find a copy 
enclosed.  

Sincerely, 

H.F. Baschek 
Chief Project Manager 
NORDOSTSCHWEIZERISCHE 
KRAFTWERKE AG 

Enclosure: 

as mentioned


